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February 21, 2013

To: SIEA Board of Directors and Mr. Rudolf

Dear SIEA Board,

I have received and reviewed your letter dated February 5th, 2013.  

I can not speak for the PWMD, but your fiberglass replacement is not acceptable.  I am formally requesting

that you do not replace the grey mobile home pedestal located at 45 Rancho Vista Drive at this time.  

I was correct when I told the PWMD that when you said you were working on “options”, what you really were

saying was “you will do what we want because we are an unregulated utility monopoly, and there is nothing

you can do about it”.  Your arrogance is disheartening. 

I will be further responding to your entire letter at a later date.  I will need to spend more time doing additional

research regarding this matter.  

I still want my meter on my home, your current solution makes this situation worse.  

Sincerely Yours,

Christopher Bryant

Owner: Bryant Builders  


